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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
OBTAINING OF NEW BANK CREDIT LINES OF RMB15 BILLION

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Future Land Development Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that the Company has recently obtained a total of RMB15 
billion new bank credit lines from two banks in the PRC. Together with the existing credit lines 
from banks in the PRC, the Company currently has bank credit lines of a total of RMB38.8 billion 
(the “Credit Lines”). The Board believes that the Credit Lines will provide sufficient financing 
capacity for the Company’s future real estate development projects, refinancing and general 
operation.
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